As you may know, Pope Benedict XVI has planned a visit to the United States this Spring.  His visit to Washington, D.C. and New York has generated many inquiries especially for the 9/11 community, as his visit will include a trip to Ground Zero. VOICES would like to keep you updated regarding the Pope’s tentative itinerary as well as how to obtain tickets to an event.  For more detailed information please visit 

www.ny-archdiocese.org or call 212-371-1011 ext. POPE.
Papal Visit Itinerary
Tuesday, April 15, 2008


-Evening Airport Arrival Ceremony in Washington, D.C.

Wednesday, April 16, 2008


-Morning Diplomatic Reception at the White House

-Afternoon Meeting with the Bishops of the United States at the Basilica of the Shrine of the Immaculate Conception

Thursday, April 17, 2008


-Morning Public Mass at the Washington Nationals Stadium


-Afternoon Meeting with presidents of Catholic universities and diocesan heads of education at the Catholic University of America


-Afternoon Meeting with representatives of other religions at the John Paul II Cultural Center

Friday, April 19, 2008


-Morning Departure Ceremony in Washington, D.C.


-Morning Airport Arrival Ceremony in New York City


-Morning Speech to the United Nations General Assembly


-Afternoon Address to Ecumenical Persons at the Church of Saint Joseph, in the Yorkville section of Manhattan

Saturday, April 19, 2008


-Morning Solemn Pontifical Mass for Priests, Deacons and Religious at the Cathedral of Saint Patrick


-Afternoon Meeting with Disabled Children at the St. Joseph’s Seminary Chapel


-Afternoon Meeting with Youth and Seminarians on the grounds of the St. Joseph’s Seminary

Sunday, April 20, 2008


-Morning Visit to Ground Zero at the World Trade Center Site


-Afternoon Public Solemn Pontifical Mass at Yankee Stadium


-Evening Airport Departure Ceremony in New York City

Ticket Information
The Archdiocese of New York Office of the Papal Visit is responsible for distributing

tickets for all events.  If you live within the Archdiocese of New York, tickets for the

Solemn Pontifical Mass at Yankee Stadium will be distributed through your individual

parish.  Ticket allocation information was distributed this month.  If you live outside the

Archdiocese of New York, please contact your local bishop to determine the availability

of tickets.
